
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 

Friday 30 June 2023 

 

 
Highlights from this week 

We have learnt about Malala Yousafzai 

and talked about how important school 

is for us. We looked at photos of all our 

experiences in preschool.  The children 

have really grown this year!  

We also harvested our potato crop and 

we will be cooking them next week for a 

tasty snack!  

 

 

  

 

Next week in Cherry Class  

We have been looking after 5 little 

caterpillars in our classroom. Our 

caterpillars have now made chrysalis and we 

are waiting and checking everyday to see if 

butterflies have emerged from them.  

We will be cooking and eating our potato 

crop. 

We are all looking forward to our superhero 

day on Wednesday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Superhero day - Wednesday 5 July 

Please come to school dressed as a superhero! Calling all grown-ups! Your mighty superhero 

requires a vital super accessory! Please pick a super power of your choice! Then make an accessory 

that will help your child with their super power.  YOU MUST ONLY USE JUNK MODELLING TO 

CONSTRUCT THEIR ACCESSORY!  

The preschool team are happy to provide superhero advice!  

   

 

Things to know 

Superhero day - 

Wednesday 5 July 

2023 

 

Preschool sports event 

– Friday 14 July 2023 – 

2.00pm.   

 

Last day of term-  

21st July 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Preschool sports event – Friday 14th July  

We will be holding a sports event on Friday 14th July at 2pm.  If 

your child attends a Friday afternoon session they will 

automatically take part and you are welcome to spectate. We will 

open the gate to grown-ups at 2pm.  

If your child does not attend a Friday afternoon session you are 

invited to bring your child to school for 1.45pm and then stay and 

spectate. All grown-ups will have access to the sports field at 2pm.  

To make sure the event runs smoothly and if your child does 

not attend on a Friday afternoon session and you wish them to 

take part you must inform Mrs Chan. 

Please could you bring a carrier bag or equivalent into school – clearly labelled 

with your child’s name. This will help us collect together all your child’s special 

things ready for the last week of term. Thank you! 


